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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

This half term, 4VC plan to hold a toy sale on Friday 10th February, to raise money 
for the Methodist Church. Details to be provided nearer the time. 

The church have always opened their doors to Spring Common Academy and provide 
a safe and welcoming space for us to experience and be part of the community. They 

do this without charge, providing hot/cold drinks and biscuits for our students, 
alongside their company and conversation.  

The church is run by volunteers and in our efforts to give back, all funds raised will 
be given to the Methodist Church. 

The toy sale encourages and promotes our reduce, reuse and recycle ethos. If you 
have any new and nearly new toys and games that you could donate in aid of this 

fundraiser, please can you send them in with your child.  

Thank you once again for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Veena Crowther 
Class Teacher 4VC 
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